
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED ORDER AFFECTING 

WATER RIGHTS IN THE LOWER WHITE RIVER FLOW SYSTEM INCLUDING 

COYOTE SPRING VALLEY (210), BLACK MOUNTAINS AREA (215), GARNET 

VALLEY (216), HIDDEN VALLEY (217), CALIFORNIA WASH (218), AND MUDDY 

RIVER SPRINGS AREA (AKA UPPER MOAPA VALLEY) (219) HYDROGRAPHIC 

BASINS WITHIN CLARK COUNTY AND LINCOLN COUNTY, NEVADA 

 

The State Engineer has set a hearing to receive public comment on a proposed order 

affecting water rights in the Lower White River Flow System.  The public hearing will be 

held 9:00 a.m., Friday, December 14, 2018, at the Grant Sawyer Building, Room 2650, 

Second Floor, 555 East Washington Avenue, Las Vegas, Nevada. Written comments will 

also be accepted.  A copy of the proposed order is available on the Nevada Division of 

Water Resources’ website at http://water.nv.gov under the “Recent News” column.  If you 

do not have internet access and would like a copy of the proposed order, please contact the 

Division of Water Resources at (775) 684-2800.  We are pleased to make reasonable 

accommodations for members of the public who are disabled and wish to attend the 

meeting. If special arrangements for the meeting are necessary, please write the Nevada 

Division of Water Resources at 901 S. Stewart Street, Suite 2002, Carson City, Nevada, 

89701, or call (775) 684-2800. 

________________________ 

JASON KING, P.E.  

State Engineer   

 

 


